
10,000 WATTS
Serving Camp Lejeune Onslow County

January 12, 1982

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 4, Box 321
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Kermit:

This is a letter to confirm your reception of WJIK on January
3, 1982. I am very impressed that our station was received
as clear as your report states. At the time of reception we
were operating on low power....5,000 watts.

We trust that you have enjoyed listening to our programming
of MOR Contemporary Christian Music and await further reports
of reception.

Sincerely,

JIM GRZESLOGRZESLO
MANAGER

JG/ec

239 WESTERN BLVD.  JACKSONVILLE, NC 28540  (919) 353-WJIK


